
TOWN OF OVID COMPREHENSIVE PLAN   
Steering Committee MEETING #19 

Notes- May 2, 2018 
DRAFT 

 
 
Committee Members Present: Chairman John Hubbard, Bill Dalrymple, Pam Armitage, Joe 
Borst, Carrie Carmenaty, Jean Currie 
MRB Group/EDR Team:  Diana Smith (MRB), Jane Rice (EDR), Erica Tauzer (EDR) 
 
Meeting began at 6:00 PM. 
 
Notes from the Steering Committee (SC) Meeting #18 on April 4, 2018 were reviewed and 
approved.  
 
A communication via the website portal was received. The note was from a local resident who 
expressed concern about the proposed incinerator in Romulus and that Ovid might also be 
vulnerable to similar proposals.  
 
The SC took part in a lengthy discussion related to the draft Land Use section. Necessary edits 
were discussed by steering committee members and noted by project consultants.  Edits will 
be carried through to the next draft, which will be the full report.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for May 23rd at 6pm.  
 
Meeting ended at 8:00 pm.  
 
 


